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Professional Licensure: Undetermined Disclosure Statement 
AK, AL, AR, AZ, CA, CO, CT, DC, DE, FL, 
GA, HI, IA, ID, IL, IN, KS, KY, LA, MA, MD, 
ME, MI, MN, MO, MS, MT, NC, ND, NE, 
NH, NJ, NM, NV, NY, OH, OK, OR, PA, 
PR, RI, SC, SD, TN, TX, UT, VA, VT, WA, 
WI, WV, WY 

The Landscape Architecture Accreditation Board (LAAB) is the agency 
responsible for the accreditation of professional degree programs that 
lead to licensure in the field. LAAB requires that programs graduate 
one class of students before performing its initial accreditation review. 
With the Fall 2021 launch of Auburn’s Undergraduate Program in 
Landscape Architecture, the program will be eligible for the initial 
accreditation review in 2025-26. The Undergraduate Program is also 
scheduled to have its candidacy visit from LAAB in spring 2024. The 
candidacy visit precedes and prepares for the initial accreditation 
review. Until the program is reviewed for accreditation in 2025-26, we 
are not able to make the final determination that your degree will 
meet the educational requirements of licensure. As a point of context, 
Auburn's Graduate Program in Landscape Architecture has been 
accredited since its inception and we are optimistic that our efforts in 
the Undergraduate Program will result in the same outcome. If the 
program is successful in its pursuit of accreditation in the 2025-2026 
academic year, then accreditation will apply to any 2024 or 2025 
graduates as well. Once we earn accreditation, we anticipate our 
program will meet the licensure requirements in most states. 
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